
To all safety patrol: 

There will be a White Elephant Gift Exchange for the Safety Patrol on Thursday, December 16th from 

2:25-3:40 in the media center. I hope everyone will be able to attend. It is a great time for everyone 

and if you have never been a part of a White Elephant then even better. Please fill out the permission 

form below and turn it into the front office ASAP. The due date for the permission form is Tuesday, 

December 14th but please don’t wait until the last minute to get it in. Also, you will want to make sure 

you give yourself time to pick out a gift and have it wrapped and ready to bring with you to school the 

day of the event. 

If you are unsure what a White Elephant Gift Exchange is please refer to the information page located on the 

Buckhorn website or on the Canvas Patrol page PFD section. 

 

I give my patrol permission to attend the “White Elephant Gift Exchange” on December 16th  

Patrol name: ______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent signature: __________________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent name: ____________________________________ phone number: _________________________________ 

 (Return to Coach B no later than Tuesday, December 14th) 

 

 


